
Weekly Newsletter - Spring Term 1 

We hope you all had a lovely break over the Christmas period.  It has been great to see everyone 

back in school and students have quickly se�led back into our daily rou�nes.  We have a historical 

theme this term, learning about local heroes from our community, the Stone to Iron Age and the 

Anglo-Saxons and Scots.  Our focus religion this term is Islam and in cookery, we are developing 

our skills in food prepara�on through a variety of recipes. 



Students visited Peterborough         

Museum this week and saw lots of   

artefacts from the Stone Age during 

their private viewing with the curator. 



In cookery this week, pupils have made  Pear and Chocolate 

Flapjacks and Carrot Cake.  They have been developing 

their skills in weighing and measuring, gra�ng, chopping  

and mixing.  The aromas from the Life Skills Room have 

been amazing! 

Elm class have had a trip to a museum, played crazy golf at  Rutland Water and 

even did some maths in the park. 


